
Area Food Bank Update 
    The Food Bank is giving out food boxes on Monday morning 

9-10:30 to anyone who is in a food emergency.  The food bank 

is located at New Hope Methodist Church. 

   Donations will also be accepted on Monday morning.  The greatest 

food needs right now are canned goods, cereal, peanut butter, jelly and 

pantry staples.  You can bring those to New Hope on Monday morning 

(9-10:30).   Laundry, dish detergent, and soap will  also be appreciated 

or you may drop off or mail a check made out to Rome Ministerial Asso-

ciation (Notation: food bank). 

      If you need or if you know of someone who is in need of food, 

please call  740-886-5311.  If there is no answer, leave a message.  

Monetary donations can also be mailed to Rome Ministerial Association, 

c/o New Hope Methodist Church, P.O. Box 405,  Proctorville. 

    Prayer Concerns 

           The prayer list reflects those needs and praise reports that  were shared during 
the past week.  Please let Rena Allen know if you would like for someone to be added.  

• Pray for these who need healing: 

Luke Colegrove 

Lisa Sheets 
 

• Pray for those who have recently lost 

loved ones:   Susan Little (nephew) 
 

• Pray for our graduates who need a     

special dose of encouragement: 

 Bryce Gorby (Fairland High/Collins Career) 

Sydney Fletcher  (Huntington High) 

Cody Stephens  (nursing school) 
 

• Pray for those who have lost work due to 

the pandemic.  
 

• Pray for our healthcare workers who are 

treating patients each day.  
 

• Pray for those in our church family who 

are elderly and those more susceptible to 

the virus.  

Pray for our members who live alone.  These 
people may be feeling isolated and fighting 
loneliness.  You can encourage them with calls 
and cards……. 

• Anna Mae Edwards 

• Carolyn Paetow 

• Carolyn Murphy 

• Margaret Sanns 

• Pat Swain 

• Lloyd Ash 

• Ruth Skaggs 

• Charlene Wilson 

• Brenda Ellis 

• DeWanda Reedy 

• Rich Ash 

• Martha Ferguson 

• Wanda Gorby 

• Linda Henderson 

• Cherri LeMaster 

• Mary Meadows 

• Danny Montroso 

                                                                   

              

 
 

Don’t forget to continue supporting your church financially.  

There are two ways to do that during this time of quarantine:  
 

 You can mail a check to Beulah Baptist, P.O. Box 421, 

Proctorville. 

 You may also give via the website ourbeulah.com.  Go to 

the website and click on “Online Giving” at the top right 

of the screen. There is a video that will guide you. 

     Please continue to pray for Luke Colegrove, who is now 

home.  Luke will be receiving chemo treatments one day a 

week at Cabell Huntington Hospital.   Pray for his family, espe-

cially his parents Mark & Leah Sullivan and his sisters,      

Hannah and Emma.   

                You can encourage Luke with a card to  

                       2659 County Rd 70, Proctorville  

38Peter replied, “Each of you must repent of your sins and turn to God, 

and be baptized in the name of Jesus Christ for the forgiveness of your 

sins. Then you will receive the gift of the Holy Spirit.  39This promise is to 

you, to your children, and to those far away—all who have been called 

by the Lord our God.”  40Then Peter continued preaching for a long time, 

strongly urging all his listeners, “Save yourselves from this crooked 

generation!”  41Those who believed what Peter said were baptized and 

added to the church that day, about 3,000 in all…..Acts 2:38-41 

https://www.givelify.com/givenow/1.0/?token=eyJvcmdfaWQiOiJNekU0TnpnfiIsImJhZGdlX2ltYWdlIjoiYjMucG5nIn0~
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Congratulations to Beulah’s High School Graduates 
 

   Sydney Elaine Fletcher  is a 2020 graduate of Huntington High 

School.  She has been on the Honor Roll throughout her high school years 

and has participated in competitive cheerleading.  Sydney will be attending 

Marshall University to study special education.  She has been a mentor this 

past year to several special needs students at HHS, which further confirmed 

her desire to earn a teaching   degree.  Sydney is the daughter of Matt & 

Heather Fletcher, sister to Ty Fletcher, and granddaughter of John & Billie 

Brooks.  Our Beulah family is so proud of this beautiful young lady! 
 

     Bryce Richard Gorby  is a 2020 graduate of Fairland High School 

and Collins Career Center.  Bryce loves to hunt and race Motorcross in his 

spare time, but in school, he has excelled at learning the skill of welding.  

Bryce was recently honored in Columbus as one of the top welders in 

Southeast Ohio’s technical programs.  During this past year, he was served 

as an apprentice to master welders to further his skills.  Bryce has a bright 

future ahead.  His parents are Jason and Shawna Gorby.  He has a sister 

Leah Gorby and is the grandson of Brenda Ellis and Wanda Gorby.   
 

    If you would like to send our graduates a card . . . . . 

            Sydney’s address is 83 Twp. Rd. 1533, P’ville.   

             Bryce’s address is 212 Twp. Rd 1160, Pville. 


